
RESUMPTION OF SERVICES  

Tuesday 4th August 2020  

In line with Government guidelines Wanderbus are pleased to announce 

the limited resumption of services. 
  

We will be resuming the following services ONLY from Monday 3rd August 

(Wednesday & Thursday services will be resumed at a later date). 
  

MONDAYS: 

W3 – BIGGLESWADE - via Campton-Gravenhurst-Shillington-Stondon-Meppershall–Clifton 

Park-Henlow  

W3S – BIGGLESWADE – via Stotfold 
  

TUESDAYS: 

W12 – HITCHIN – Meppershall – Shillington - Barton Le Clay 

W12S – HITCHIN – Campton - Gravenhurst - Barton Le Clay 
  

Every Tuesday                               “Stops at all Bus Stops on Request” 

W12S HITCHIN                            - Every Tuesday           OUT RETURN 

Bedford Road – Hanover Place   09.35 RR 

Bedford Road – opp The Waggon & Horses 09.36 RR 
Bedford Road –  opp The Bull 09.37 RR 

Hexton Road 09.39  
Hexton – Barton Road – and all stops to Hitchin 09.45 RR 

Hitchin –  Bancroft Stop D 10.05  

Hitchin  Bancroft – Stop G  12.10 
OR = Stops on Request                       RR = Return Stops on Request      

 

FRIDAYS: 

W6 – SHEFFORD –Campton-Gravenhurst-Meppershall-Southill-Broom 

W7 – LETCHWORTH – Shefford-Clifton-Henlow-Arlesey 

W5 – A1 RETAIL PARK – Meppershall-Shefford-Clifton Park- Clifton-Henlow-Langford 
  

NB: To comply with Government Covid19 regulations: 

1.    Please be aware that we are limited to 10 passengers per bus.  

2.    Passengers must wear face masks (unless medical exemption). 

3.    Passengers must follow the directions of the driver when 

alighting to/from the bus.  
 

 For any further clarification : Call 0300-123-3023   or   e mail thewanderbus@gmail.com 

mailto:thewanderbus@gmail.com

